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Final week of Budget Estimates hearings 

The Public Accounts and Estimates Committee will hold the final round of public hearings on the 2018-19 

Victorian State Budget from Tuesday 12 June to Friday 15 June. 

Ministers covering a diverse range of portfolios will present to the Committee. 

The hearings will be webcast and some seating is available in the public gallery of the Legislative Council 

Committee Room at Parliament House. 

The full schedule of estimates hearings is available from the Committee’s website along with transcripts from 

the earlier hearings. 
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